
 

May 14, 2020 

 

Good morning faculty and staff, 

Earlier this week, in a communication to you, I shared that we would begin the process of returning to 
work on Monday, May 18 (Phase 3).  While a lot of work has been done to get us to this point, we still 
have more to do to get us to a place that is safe for our return.  Therefore, we are pushing our plan back 
by one week.  We will continue to work remotely the week of May 18th and plan on a limited return of 
staff tentatively the week of May 25th.  Please know that our safety is paramount and we will adjust as 
needed.  Thank you for your dedication, understanding and commitment to the college.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Larissa Littleton-Steib, Ph.D. 

Chancellor 

 


